
On Friday 20th March, Dordon will be supporting ‘World Down 
Syndrome Day’ by wearing odd socks.  This is to raise awareness 
around the topic, we are not collecting donations on this occa-
sion.  If you would like to contribute why not buy ‘LOTS OF SOCKS’ 
from the website.  https://www.worlddownsyndromeday2.org/
event/lots-of-socks-2020 

Please find information from the website below: 
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